Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 10:09 AM

To: ‘Jonas, Mark'

Cc: Lundberg, Matthew

Subject: RE: Extension Request Remediation System Startup - Wong 511000, RO0000327
Mark,

DPE system operations generally achieve higher contaminant recovery rates during the dry season when water levels are
lower. In order to optimize system operation, the schedule for DPE system start-up is extended to August 21, 2010 for
case RO0327.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Jonas, Mark [mailto:mjonas@craworld.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2009 2:49 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Lundberg, Matthew

Subject: Extension Request Remediation System Startup - Wong 511000, RO0000327

Dear Jerry:
| hope all is well with you. Following up on our meeting, we are requesting an 18 month extension before start-up of the
remediation system at the Wong site (RO0000327).

Sincerely,

Mark Jonas

Mark Jonas, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates, Inc.
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A

Emeryville, California 94608
510/420-3307 direct

510/420-9170 fax

www.CRAworld.com



